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BBMS PTA News - March 11, 2020

Bonnie Branch Middle School <no-reply@hcpss.org>
Wed 3/11/2020 9:47 AM
To: Claire Striebich <Claire_Striebich@hcpss.org>

BBMS PTA News

March 11, 2020

Important Dates (mark your calendars)

March 11t"- Next PTA Meeting in Staff Lounge
March 17t- Life Skills Training For Students
April 17th- International Night 2020

April 27th- Restaurant Night TBD

PTA News!!

Maximize Your Volunteer Hours or Direct Donations!
Does your firm have a corporate volunteer or donation matching program?

There’s a chance that your company matches the hours you spend
volunteering with the school or PTA with a corporate donation. Activities
such as outdoor education, school dances, field trips, and more may
qualify.

Also, if you’ve made a financial donation such as a direct donation to the
school or PTA, it's possible your employer might match your donation.

There are a variety of ways to make the most of your volunteer hours and
donations. It can be as easy as completing a simple form. Please check
with your company to see if this benefit is available to you. If you would like
more information please contact PTA president at
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bbmspresident1@agmail.com

You still have time to sign up!!!! Life skills sessions HC DrugFree has
agreed to offer 15 free Life Skills sessions to interested BBMS students
after school. The curriculum is designed to strengthen student abilities in
the following areas: Personal Self-Management Skills, General Social
Skills, and Drug Resistance Skills. The sessions will be held at BBMS after
school from 3pm - 4:15pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays beginning on
March 17 and ending on May 14 (no classes on April 7, 9, or 28), and an
after school activity bus is available. Please register by March 16 at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BBMSspring2020 , or contact HC
DrugFree’s Executive Director (Joan Webb Scornaienchi) at 443-325-0040
or Admin@hcdrugfree.org. Please visit pta website or the Bonnie Branch
FB for more information.

International Night 2020!!!!
BBMS International Night 2020

Sponsored by PTA and Student Council
Friday, April 17th
6:00 pm- 8:30 pm

You can participate by:

Setting up a display table representing country of YOUR choice and
decorating it with Poster, Trifold, artifacts, handicrafts or anything that
represents that country.

Perform a traditional dance or playing a traditional tune on an instrument.
Sharing some traditional/ethnic food samples.
Teaching another language at our Language Table.

Signup: https://docs.google.com/forms
/d/e/1FAIpQLSd1asCJXB7wzcuaBsOZMIY7iae64E9HL e-Z5Whstu-
DyUcl5g/viewform

3/11/2020, 9:48 AM



3of3

https://outlook.office.com/mail/inbox/id/AAQkADE2ODMONmMQxXLW...

For more information: bbmsinternationalnight@gmail.com

HC DRUGFREE!!

Save the Date: Medication and Sharps Collection, Saturday, April 25

HC Drugfree next convenient drive-thru medication and sharps
collection will be held on Saturday, April 25 between 10 a.m. and 2
p.m. in the Wilde Lake Village Center parking lot. Free. No need to get
out of your vehicle. We accept all unwanted or expired over the
counter and prescription medication as well as needles, syringes and
EpiPen’s. Start collecting. Howard County Police and the Drug
Enforcement Administration will guard and transport the collected
medication. Volunteers are welcome.

SPIRIT WEAR!!!

Need some spirit wear? We have some T-shirts left for sale, both blue
and gray option. $15.90 (incl. tax). Contact Therese Cooper our spirit
wear coordinator for sizing options

Be sure to check out our website https://www.bbmspta.org/ and our fb
page Bonnie Branch Middle School PTA for the most current information.
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